2014-2015
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION 

INFORMATION LETTER

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I will be teaching the physical education programme to your child two times a week this year. My classes will be taught in the big gym or outside. Your child will learn to listen and follow instructions, participate willingly in physical activities, play cooperatively, and use equipment safely. Some activities in my programme will include games with hula hoops, bean bags, scarves, foam noodles, balls and a parachute.

Your child will need to wear comfortable clothing to their physical education classes (i.e., loose pants or shorts, a t-shirt, socks) and RUNNING SHOES with VELCRO or SLIP-ONS. Should your child not be wearing running shoes, he/she will have to sit out on the bench due to safety concerns and a note will be sent home as a reminder. As well, if your child has long hair, he/she will need to tie their hair away from their face using an elastic. If you child uses a PUFFER or an EPI-PEN, it will need to be brought to class.

The physical education schedule will be the following:

JK-SK CLASSES: 

Ms. Derrick (Rm. 133): Mondays and Wednesdays (10:50-11:30 am)
Ms. Yeates (Rm. 135): Tuesdays and Thursdays (10:20-10:50 am)

Ms. Yaworski (Rm. 136): Tuesdays and Thursdays (10:50-11:30 am) 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (416) 393-9565. I am looking forward to a safe, fun and active year with your child!

Sincerely,

Rachelle Landry

P.O.R.

Health and Physical Education Teacher

Dundas Public School

